Self-Financing Scheme for Study in India

The Embassy of India, Bangkok is pleased to invite applications
from Thai students for admission in MBBS, BDS, Bachelor of
Engineering (B.E), Bachelor of Pharmacy, Diploma in Engineering
and Diploma in Pharmacy courses in Indian colleges under the Self-
Financing Scheme for Foreign Students of the Government of India

for the academic year 2014-15 against reserved seats.

Interested students may approach the Embassy at Tel. No. 02-

2580300-5 ext. 6 or at email id: info.bangkok@mea.gov.in for more

information and application form. The last date of submission of

applications at the Embassy is 16t April 2014.
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